January 15, 1963

The regular meeting of the City Council was held in the Municipal Building
on January 15, 1963 at 7:00 P.M. with Vice Mayor A.0. Umstead presiding.

Present: A.0. Umstead, J.C. Holcomb, Archie Woods, J.B. Taggart

Absent: B.E. Ball

Also Present: C.F. Jester, City Manager and R.T. Winston, Attorney
Minutes of the previous meeting were read and approved,

Mr. Joe Kilgore appeared before Council and presented a request of #2325
James H. Vaughn for privilege license to operate the Palace Pool Room,

On motion by J.C. Holcomb, seconded by Archie Woods and carried by unanimous
vote, council moved that James H. Vaughn be granted a privilege license to
operate the Palace Pool Room,

Mr. Paul Bolling appeared before Council and presented a request of #2326
Frank Bolling, T/A The Sportsman, for a privilege license to operate
a pool room,

On motion by J.C. Holcomb, seconded by Archie Woods and carried by
unanimous vote, council moved that Frank Bolling, T/A The Sportsman
be granted a privilege license to operate The Sportsman Pool Room.

Mr. Jester advised council that the Norton Planning Commission recommends #2327
the rezoning of Lots 2, 3, and 4 in Block 11 be rezoned from A residential
to General Business.

Council instructed Mr, Jester to get in touch with Mr. Lindsey, engineer #2328
for the sewage disposal project and have him prepare a supplementary
application for sewage plant for West Norton Area as soon as possible,

There being no further business before the council same ad journed at
7:30 P.M.
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